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GeorgiaFIRST Financials  
Announcement A22-031 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

TO:  GeorgiaFIRST PeopleSoft Financials Users 

POSTED:  June 21, 2022 
 
SUBJECT:  June Ad Hoc Release Notes Available Now 
 

 
GeorgiaFIRST Financials has made available June Ad hoc Release Notes. 

RELEASE NOTES: The purpose of release notes is to inform PeopleSoft Financials 
technical staff and functional users of scheduled functional application enhancements 
released by the Board of Regents.  Release notes, Ad hoc Release notes and other 
accompanying documentation can be found on the GeorgiaFIRST Financials website 
here. 
 
NEXT SCHEDULED RELEASE: PeopleSoft Financials Release 5.80 is currently 
scheduled for November 18, 2022. Users will receive a reminder of when this update 
will occur. 
 
 
MORE INFORMATION AND SUPPORT:  For business impact issues, contact the ITS 

Helpdesk at helpdesk@usg.edu or via the ITS Customer Services website. 

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.usg.edu%2Fgafirst-fin%2Freleases&data=05%7C01%7Canna.reid%40usg.edu%7Cf98ce23fc8b14a3e9cfa08da53a95c2f%7C4711f877fb3a4f11aaab3c496800c23d%7C0%7C0%7C637914284114980012%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=rLs3I%2FDImlbUn6QEwT2bQP0kK37GN4ywMtIQV%2FX2nZQ%3D&reserved=0
mailto:helpdesk@usg.edu
https://www.usg.edu/customer_services/about_us/contact

